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Ramadan Mubarak!! This is the last week of school!!! 

Please join us on Tuesday June 7th for our Viewing Party and YAC Celebration from 2-3 PM. 

Honors Ceremony on Friday from 8:30-11:00, dismissal immediately after. 

We are working to wrap up the year with many different activities. Students are reviewing mathematical concepts covered this year with various math games.

Students are working on creating survival guides for incoming fourth graders as well as poems about being in fourth grade. 

In Reader’s workshop we continue to build stamina.  Students will continue to practice various reading strategies we will review during reader’s workshop. 

In Writer’s Workshop, we will be reviewing homophones and compiling a book of riddles as a fourth grade community. 

It has been an amazing year! We hope everyone has a relaxing summer and a blessed Eid, iA! 

